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PROJECT UPDATE JUNE 2, 2017

BETWEEN 8™ AND 9™ AVENUES

This week construction crews are saw-cutting and excavating on the east side of High Street. Crews are installing storm
sewers in the evenings and overnights from 8 pm. to 5 a.m. to accommodate private developer construction in the
daytime. This work is expected to wrap up with the last nighttime shift happening Friday night.

Continue to expect pedestrian re-routing and lane narrowing until the project is complete in late September.

BETWEEN VINE AND GOODALE STREETS
New underground utility ducts are being installed and water line work will continue over the next two weeks. Crews are
excavating High Street and installing the new water line as they work northward to Goodale Street.

Please use the pedestrian detours and do not walk in the street to avoid the work-zone.

Once this work is complete — in two to three weeks — crews will next move to constructing new brick crosswalks at Vine
Street. Accommodations to clear the area for the Stonewall Columbus Pride Parade are being made and these details
will be shared next week. That information will also be available on the Columbus Pride Parade website.

THROUGHOUT CONSTRUCTION EXPECT
e Front door access to all businesses maintained
e Pedestrian re-routing
e Lane closures, side-street re-routing and temporary parking changes. (Side-street closures and other restrictions
will be limited, when possible, to the hours of 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. weekdays and 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on some
weekends.)
e Please walk, drive and bike with extra care in this area and avoid walking through the work zone.

Estimated construction schedule: May 15 — Sept. 29, 2017

An overview of the project and additional information is always available at columbus.gov/highstreet
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